
 

The SUAA Foundation Congratulates the winners of the 2023 

Scholarships and Professional Development Grants 

• Leea Perry was sponsored by Marcia Perry, SUAA member from Northern 

Illinois University. Leea is attending Northern Illinois University. 

• Caitlin McDermott was sponsored by Nancy Geiger, SUAA member from 

College of Lake County. Caitlin is attending Arizona State University. 

• Kristin Johnson was sponsored by Diane Johnson, SUAA member from 

Northern Illinois University. Kristin is attending North Central College. 

• Elizabeth Hanson was sponsored by Robert Hanson, SUAA member from 

University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign. Elizabeth is attending Drake 

University. 

• Zachary Fisher was sponsored by Marilyn Zopp, SUAA member from 

McHenry Community College. Zachary is attending Belmont University. 

• Ethan Cheek was sponsored by Ryan and Elizabeth Cheek, SUAA Members 

from Southern Illinois University at Carbondale. Ethan is attending Southern 

Illinois University at Carbondale. 

• Stacy Amedeo is an SUAA Member from Governors State University and was 

awarded a Professional Development Grant in pursuit of Higher Education 

Administration training. 

• Paula McMullen and Lisa Melz-Jennings, both SUAA members, are sharing 

the remaining 2023-2024 Professional Development Grant. Paula McMullen 

is from Governors State University and is pursuing a Master’s degree at 

Chicago State University. Lisa Melz-Jennings is from Western Illinois 

University and will be attending the NACADA, The Global Community for 

Academic Advising conference. 
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